
 

Notice of Rulemaking 

The Arkansas Department of Health, Division of Health Related Boards & 

Commissions/Arkansas Board of Dispensing Opticians hereby issue the following 

proposed amendments to its Rules pursuant to its authority under Ark. Code Ann. § 

17-89-203. 

The Board is updating its existing rules regarding licensure for military personnel per 

Ark. Code Ann. § 17-4-101 et seq. 

This proposed policy is available for review at the Board of Dispensing Optician’s 

office, 4815 W. Markham St., Little Rock, AR 72205. You may also access it on the 

Board’s website at https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/programs-

services/topics/arkansas-state-board-of-dispensing-opticians. All public comments 

must be submitted in writing to the Board of Dispensing Opticians no later than 

September 09, 2024. 

If you need this material in a different format, such as large print, contact Jerry Himes 

at 870-572-2847 or aropticiansboard@hotmail.com . 

 


